
 

 
 

Shirley/Papanui Community Board Agenda 3 October 2012 

3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 

 
 3.1 TUI TEPORA MATENGA – POSITIVE YOUTH DEVELOPMENT SCHEME REPORT BACK 

 
  Tui Tepora Matenga will be in attendance to report back to the Board on her attendance at the 

National Kapa Haka competition held in Whangarei from 22 July to 28 July 2012. 
 
 3.2 GREG HARFORD – GOING DIGITAL 

 
  Greg Harford, National Manager of Going Digital, the Government campaign promoting digital 

television, will brief the Board on the upcoming change to digital television, scheduled for 
Christchurch in April 2013.  The Board will be advised of the range of activities planned for 
Christchurch communities, introduced to local team members and members' advice sought on 
activities. 

 
 3.3 RICHARD SHAW – NEW ZEALAND TRANSPORT AGENCY WESTERN CORRIDOR CONSULTATION 

 
  Richard Shaw of the New Zealand Transport Agency will provide information to the Board about 

consultation for the NZTA Western Corridor project for Russley Road (SH1).  An update will be 
given on the details of the project and the feedback received from landowners and businesses 
to date. 

 
  NZTA has committed to a preferred solution for this part of the corridor which it is intended will 

form the basis for consent applications early next year.  As part of the process NZTA are happy 
to come and update the Board on the details of the project and the feedback they have received 
from landowners and businesses to date. 

 
 3.4 BRIAN BURKE – PAPANUI VILLAGE BUSINESS ASSOCIATION 

 
 Brian Burke of the Papanui Village Business Association, will advise the Board about the new 

projects and ideas that are being generated by the Association to improve and drive growth into 
the Papanui area moving forward. 

 
 


